
UNITED STATES
   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

    REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

October 15, 2001

John Carroll
Manager - Health, Safety & Medical
LTV Steel Company, Inc.
3100 East 4th Street
Cleveland, OH 44127

SUBJECT: ATTACHMENTS TO INSPECTION REPORT NO. 99990001/2000009 

Dear Mr. Carroll:

In our letter dated October 9, 2001, we enclosed a copy of our Inspection Report.  However, we
inadvertently omitted the attachments to this report.  Please find enclosed attachments 1
through 8 which should have been included in our inspection report.  If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact Ms. Kathy Modes at (610) 337-5251. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original signed by John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Enclosures:
Attachments 1 through 8

cc w/encl:
State of Ohio
State of Alabama
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania



J. Carroll 2
LTV Steel Company, Inc.
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